
HB153 UNFAVORABLE 

 

Dear Delegates, 

I urge you to be the adults who understand that turning EVERY marriage into a potential 

rape case is not what Marylanders want; it is what radical feminists want. 

It is part of a long-standing program they have to destroy marriage & use the idea of 

"consent" to use 

the intrusive family-law-courthouses toward financial gain & ideological profits by way 

of mere UNPROVABLE hearsay. 

These cases WILL end up in courts, clogging courts, whether or not the circumstances 

are factual. 

Facts have VERY LITTLE to do with the running of family law courts in radical 

feminist Maryland. 

One-off cases are not the substance of good law. 

 

I encourage a NO vote on  HB0153, Criminal Law - Sexual Crimes - Repeal of 

Spousal Defense. 

As detailed in JPR, Marital Privilege is internationally respected. 

I really encourage you to listen to what JPR Chairman Bobby Zirkin had to say on the 

issue. 
http://mgaleg.maryland.gov/mgawebsite/Committees/Media/false?cmte=jpr&ys=2019RS&clip=JPR_2

_12_2019_meeting_1&url=http%3A%2F%2Fmgahouse.maryland.gov%2Fmga%2Fplay%2Fe857c1c3

-5503-4334-8595-1341f3b34e23%2F%3Fcatalog%2F03e481c7-8a42-4438-a7da-

93ff74bdaa4c%26playfrom%3D12049000 
 

The bill proponents' intention seems to remain the same -- destroy family through the 

use of the multi-billion dollar domestic violence industries, whose members routinely 

serve Annapolis lies, half-lies and damnable lies. 

HB153 is an intrusive bill and should be voted down. 

Thank you for your time & attention to reducing false allegations, preserving family & 

eliminating the monetization of family discord. 

 

Thank you for your votes & your consideration. 

humbly 

~vince 

 

V. McAvoy po box 41075 baltimore md 
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